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JANUARY/FEBRUARY 2021 NEWSLETTER 

Happy New Year & Happy Valentine's Day! 

This is the slow time of year for the Saxony Board.  No meeting was held in January.  The 

meeting in early February was conducted via ZOOM. Please remember that any owner is 

welcome to attend.  Note the information below to be included. 

Bloom Floralscapes (”Bloom”) has not yet done a snow removal in 2021, so that budget item is 

looking good.  We don't expect it to stay that way. 

Fielding Tree Care has scheduled a Spring tree trim and treatment for April 7, 2021.   

The Board discussed some actions that should be taken as a result of information gathered 

from owners in the Fall.  In the Spring, walk-throughs will be scheduled with both contractors to 

determine landscape needs, as well as further treatment and trim needs for the trees. 

This week McBride Electric will be installing new light fixtures in the mail kiosk. 

Please note that the 2021 trash/recycle calendar is posted on the Saxony website and at the 

kiosk. 

 In light of the ongoing pandemic, the Board will continue to conduct its meetings by conference 

call or by ZOOM.   

The next Board meeting is scheduled for Monday, March 15, 2021 at 11:15 a.m. to be done by 

ZOOM conference.  If you wish to attend, please check with Saxony manager, Dave Littler, to 

be added to the contact list and/or to be notified in case there is a change in the schedule. 
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Your Saxony Board,   

 

Dennis, Jose Luis and Barb 
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